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THE ORIGINAL ROUTE 66 

GIFT SHOP NEWSLETTER 

ñSit in Angel's barber chair!ò  

ñIf you want to learn more about 
the history of Seligman and His-
toric Route 66, visit Angel's shop! 
While it is now a gift shop instead 
of a pool hall, there is still the 
original barber shop in a side 
room where you can get a hair 
cut or straight shave from Angel 
Delgadillo who lived through the 
opening of I-40 and the toll it took 
on Route 66. Angel was not in 
the day we visited, but the ladies 

working at the gift shop were su-
per friendly and welcoming, and 
they took the time to tell us all 
about the history and answer our 
questions. We even tacked up a 
dollar bill with our names on it! 
Great stop in along the way on 
Route 66 !ò 

TripAdvisor Review from  

ñsl694763ò on  August 20th 2016 
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Angel & Vilma Delgadillo's Route 66 

Gift Shop & Visitor's Center  FAMOUS IN FREIBURG 
We are so fortunate to have so many 

repeat customers from all over the 

world.  One of them is Reiner Harteker 

from Freiburg, a town in Southwest 

Germany near the French border.  

Reiner has visited us 1998, 2009, and 

in 2011 when he gave us his Freiburg 

license plate ñFR HD66.ò In January of 

this year Reiner was reading his local 

newspaper and was surprised and 

delighted to see that his Freiburg 

license plate was featured in a story 

about Seligman!  On August 20th of 

this year Reiner visited us again, this 

time bringing his son Frank and a copy 

of the newspaper. Thank you, Reiner, 

for all the visits, the license plate, and 

for helping to make us famous in 

Freiburg!   

Top: Frank, Reiner, and Mirna this August    Bottom Left: The Freiburg newspaper 
from January   Bottom Right: 2011 when Reiner gave Angel his plate 

https://www.tripadvisor.com/ShowUserReviews-g31353-d2071707-r408086106-Angel_Vilma_Delgadillo_s_Route_66_Gift_Shop_Visitor_s_Center-Seligman_Arizona.html#CHECK_RATES_CONT
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History Page 
In preparation for the 30th Annual Fun Run next year, here is our second installment featuring the story about 

how Angel and his fellow Historic Route 66 Association of Arizona friends helped bring Route 66 back as a 

historic highway, and how Angel made Seligman the ñBirthplace of HISTORIC Route 66ò 

because getting here has  
been half the fun! 

With his newly realized inspiration that bringing back Route 66 might be the 

answer to saving his hometown of Seligman, Angel and his wife, Vilma, drove 

down the beautifully scenic but lonely and forgotten stretch of Old Highway 66 

to Kingman.  Along the way they visited the businesses to see what other 

former Route 66 business owners thought of his idea to make Route 66 a 

ñhistoricò highway to promote travel through their towns.  With each stop Angel 

and Vilma were greeted with enthusiasm for the idea.  Fueled by the interest 

he generated on this road trip, Angel called a meeting at the Copper Cart 

Restaurant on February 18, 1987 to organize a group to promote a Historic 

Route 66.  The meeting was comprised of only a dozen people from along old 

Route 66 in Northwest Arizona and resulted in the founding of the Historic 

Route 66 Association of Arizona, the first group of its kind.  The Seligman 

residents at the meeting included Angel (elected President); his wife, Vilma 

Delgadillo; his brother Juan Delgadillo, long-time owner of the Snow Cap 

Drive-In; Louise Brown, owner of the Copper Cart; Lilo Russell; Tim Pender; 

John Layman (elected Vice President.) Out of town attendees included Jerry 

Richard of Kingman (elected Treasurer), Dave Wesson of Kingman (elected 

Secretary), and Ray and Mildred Barker of Truxton, owners of the Frontier 

Caf® and Motel. 

On March 8, 1987, seventeen days after the first meeting that marked the 

establishment of the Association, the group met again.  This time they met at 

the Grand Canyon Caverns and this time they had reinforcements.  The total 

gathered was almost triple that of the group who had met in February. During 

this meeting treasurer Jerry Richard proved what a powerhouse he was as he 

detailed the good reception he had received from personally meeting with 

John Wettaw from the House of Representatives, Ed Corral from the 

Department of Transportation, E. Leroy Brady the Chairman of the Historic 

Roads Committee, and Vic Heller the State Office of Tourism Director.  Having 

laid the groundwork with so many key members of the Arizona government so 

quickly and to receive such positive responses from each of them was nothing 

short of incredible. 

The excitement and energy were infectious in these few first few meetings of 

the Association. The more the idea was discussed, the more the business 

owners and communities believed this was the solution to their plight.  Even at 

this early stage of the fledgling Association, the members were so sure they 

would be successful in their mission they began discussion of arranging an 

opening ceremony for Historic Route 66.  How right they were to be so 

positive! 

The Rebirth of Route 66: PART 2 

Map from a 1914 edition of an 

automobile route book provided by 

Vice President, John Layman, 

featured in one of the early 

association newsletters 


